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Alison Hoepfner 
T.E.A.C.H. 

Scholarship Support 
ahoepfner@miaeyc.org 

 
 

Heather Stelzer 
BMCC Early Childhood Dept. 
Department Chair/Advisor 

hstelzer@bmcc.edu 
Ph: 906-248-8488 

In NEED of CDA Training? 
T.E.A.C.H. Early Childhood® Michigan, the Great Start to Quality Upper Penisula Resouce Center, 
the Great Start to Quality Northeast Resource Center, and Bay Mills Community College are 
partnering to bring high quality CDA training to meet the needs of early care and education 
providers in Michigan. 
Bay Mills Community College ECE Courses Offer: 

• Online course format with virtual workshop sessions meeting once per month. 
• The 120 hours of training required by the Council for Professional Recognition while 

earning 11 college credits. 
o EC 107 first semester 
o EC 108 and EC 117 second semester 

• 11 Credits that will apply toward a Child Development associate degree. 
 

T.E.A.C.H. Early Childhood® Michigan scholarships are available to cover most or all of the cost for college 
credits, books and the CDA credential fee for eligible participants. ECE classes and workshops are on a 
rotating schedule. 

Sign up here to participate: https://miaeyc.formstack.com/forms/cdatrainingbmcc 

Application Information: 
Participants of the CDA training program must apply to become a student at BMCC and must 
apply for a T.E.A.C.H. Early Childhood® Michigan scholarship prior to attending the CDA 
courses. Contact T.E.A.C.H. for information about the application process and scholarship 
eligibility at teach@miaeyc.org or 866-648-3224 ext. 312 

Important Deadline Dates: 
Ongoing 

 

Faith Gaubault 
BMCC Early Childhood Dept. 

Faculty/Advisor 
fgaubault@bmcc.edu 

Ph: 906-248- 8494 
 
 

Kelly Barr 
Great Start to Quality, 
UP Resource Center 

Quality Improvement Coach 
kellybarr@4cofup.org 

Ph: 906-630-1259 
 
 

Melissa Maeder 
Great Start to Quality, 

Northeast Resource Center 
Quality Improvement Coach 

maederm@coorisd.net 
Ph: 989-506-8477 

 

 
Megan Boddy 

Michigan Works 
mbiddy@upmichiganworks.org 

Ph: 906-280-5087 
 

• Sign-up to participate in the BMCC CDA training at 
https://miaeyc.formstack.com/forms/cdatrainingbmcc 

• Apply for a T.E.A.C.H. Early Childhood® Michigan scholarship. 
• Apply to Bay Mills Community College at www.bmcc.edu/admissions  
 

April 1, 2024 
• BMCC Course Registration Opens. Contact a BMCC Early Childhood Education Advisor for support. 

Send a copy of your registration/class schedule to Allison, your T.E.A.C.H. scholarship program 
specialist, to finalize BMCC tuition. 

 July 1, 2024 
• Deadline for submitting a T.E.A.C.H. Scholarship application.  

August 28, 2024 
• Attend orientation, 7:00pm via Zoom: https://bmcc.zoom.us/j/8334647182?omn=85319716020  

September 3, 2024 
• Classes start. 

September 16, 2024 - DROP DATE: If you determine you are unable to attend the training you must officially 
drop the designated course(s) at BMCC to cancel all tuition and fees. If you fail to drop the courses on or before 
the drop date, you will be responsible for any applicable tuition or fees related to the coursework. 

This project is supported by funding provided from the Michigan Department of Education utilizing American Rescue Plan Act (ARPA) funding, 
from the Office of Child Care, Administration for Children and Families, U.S. Department of Health and Human Services. 

CDA TRAINING 
COMMUNITY COHORT 
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